Einhorn Barbarito Executive Director Named President of
New Jersey Association of Legal Administrators

Einhorn Barbarito Executive Director, Kurt Brown was recently named President of the New Jersey
Association of Legal Administrators. NJALA is “dedicated to the continued improvement of law office
operations through monthly educational programs, the publication of a bi-monthly newsletter and,
perhaps most importantly, by encouraging “networking” with other administrators, managers and

functional specialists.”

“We pride ourselves on hiring attorneys and support staff who go above and beyond, not just for
Einhorn Barbarito but for the entire legal community. We are extremely proud of Kurt and wish him a
successful term as president of the NJALA” says Patricia M. Barbarito, Managing Partner at Einhorn

Barbarito.

Brown joined the firm in 2011 after several years in other high-profile New York and New Jersey law
firms. In his capacity as Executive Director of Einhorn Barbarito, he oversees the daily activities of the
firm and works collaboratively with the Executive Committee, other attorneys, managers, support staff,
and facilities. Brown has been a member of the NJALA for several years, serving in a number of other

board positions including Trustee, Treasurer and Vice President.
“I'am excited about the opportunity to continue my work with the New Jersey Association of Legal
Administrators,” Brown says, “and am proud to be among an amazing, smart, strong, adaptable group

of people, and to be part of an invaluable resource to legal managers in New Jersey.”

NJALA is also celebrating its 50t yearin 2017.
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